
P.A.L. IS HIRING! 
The P.A.L. Program is a Non-Profit Before & After school Childcare 

program located at Village Elementary School in York Maine 
 

 
 
 
 

The P.A.L. Program is looking 
for part-time help. Morning 

and afternoon shifts available! 
 

Childcare Assistant Position, must be at least 16 years old. We have a 
daily structured schedule we follow for AM and PM sessions. Childcare 
Assistant will be overseeing the children during activities such as gym, 

recess, crafts, games etc. to ensure the safety and wellbeing of the 
children. Come be a part of this great program! 

 
 

If you or somebody you know may be interested, 
please contact the Co-Director Nancy Conrad at: 

 

Email: ThePALprogram@gmail.com 
 

 


